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Dear parent/carer 
 
GCSE History Intervention Sessions  
 
In order to further support students through their upcoming pre-public examination 
period, history teachers will be hosting regular intervention sessions to facilitate 
revision. 
 
These will take place every Tuesday after school during period 6 from 3pm to 4pm. The 
first session will commence on Tuesday 17th January 2023. You will be informed if a 
session has been cancelled by text message. 
 
The provisional dates of the history examinations can be found below:  
 
Paper 1 Crime and Punishment – Thursday 18th May (morning) 
Paper 2 Elizabethan England and the Cold War – Wednesday 7th June (afternoon) 
Paper 3 Weimar and Nazi Germany – Thursday 15th June (morning) 
 
The expectation is that all students studying GCSE History must attend. Therefore, please 
support us in encouraging your child to attend. We will inform you if there is a change to 
any of these arrangements. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at 
kkaur@uhs.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
K Kaur  
Acting Curriculum Leader – History  
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